
2730 Highway #3 Telephone (519) 737-9811  
Oldcastle, ON N0R 1L0 Fax (519) 737-7064 

  
 
April 22, 2010 
 
Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. 
Suite 2700, P.O. Box 2319 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli 
 
Re: Ontario Energy Board File no: EB-2009-0143 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
Electricity Distribution Rate Application 
 
 
Please find Essex Powerlines Corporation’s proposed final Tariff of Rates and Charges and 
Board staff comments dated April 22, 2010 have been incorporated. This document will be filed 
electronically through RESS and emailed to each intervenor. 
 
In response to the Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) and Energy Probes 
comments submitted on April 20, 2010, Essex has realized that there was an error in the revised 
model as outlined by VECC.  The error has no impact on the residential class of customers and 
we estimate that there are minor changes to the other classes.  Since there are no other issues 
to warrant additional recalculations, Essex’s response is that it is reasonable to accept the draft 
rate order as submitted and use the correct approach during the IRM period.  There were no 
comments received from School Energy Coalition (SEC). 
 
 
Regards,  

 
Richard Dimmel 
General Manager 
Essex Powerlines Corporation 
519-776-8900 ext. 487 
rdimmel@essexpowerlines.ca 
 
CC: Andrew Taylor, Ogilvy Renault LLP 
       Energy Probe, Randy Aiken/David MacIntosh 
       School Energy Coalition, Wayne McNally/John De Vellis 
       Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC), Michael Buonaguro/ William Harper    
       The Corporation of the Town of LaSalle, Joe Milicia   
       EnWin Utilities Ltd. (“EnWin”), Andrew Sasso 



  


